Notice of Public Hearing

The Fairfax Town Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing Monday June 1, 2020
at Town Hall, 150 E. Elm Street, Fairfax, OK. The purpose of this hearing is to receive
written comments, to hold discussion, and to answer questions regarding the budget for
fiscal year 2020-2021. The following is a summary of the proposed budget that is

available for inspection at Town Hall during normal working hours. The adopted budget
will be available for inspection.

Town General Fund PWA Estimated Expenses

General Government $ 253,000 Personal Services  $ 215,000
Police Department 256,000 Debt Service 155,500
Library 39,000 Natural Gas Dept. 145,000
Street Department 22,000 Water Department 105,000
Fire Department 14,000 Sewer Department 55,000
Clerk-Treasurer 5,600 Sanitation 107,000
Council 6,900 Transfer to Town 129,000
Municipal Court 3,000 FHA Trust Expense 24,000
Cemetery 9,000 Gas Sales Tax 14,500
Total $ 608,500 Total $ 950,000
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